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Town of Colrain 
Select Board Meeting 

55 Main Road/Town Office Building 
5:30 P.M. 

MINUTES OF May 10, 2018 

 
Present:  Mark Thibodeau, Jack Cavolick, Eileen Sauvageau 
 
Others Present Colleen Worden Office Clerk, Paula Harrison Treasurer/Collector, and Alan Nafis 
  
 Meeting was called to order by Chairman Mark Thibodeau at 5:30. 
 
Appointments  Alan Nafis-Weston Sampson- Update on Village Center Infrastructure 

Improvement Project (TIP)-5:30. 
  
 Mr. Nafis attended the meeting to present his proposal for the final design phase 

for the Village Center Improvement Project. The proposed cost would be 
$175,771.66. He also advised the Board that the State has accepted the 25% 
design. Mr. Nafis anticipates a start date of May or June of 2020. There was a 
discussion on about what the common would look like when the intersection was 
complete and it was suggested that a design committee be established for the 
common design. 

 Eileen Sauvageau exited the meeting at 6:00 
 
 William Apess Historical Marker: 
 The Board will instruct Kevin to inform the Library Trustees that the plaque will 

be given to them for permanent display. 
 
 MOVED: Jack Cavolick moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:30. Mark Thibodeau 

seconded. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 Respectfully submitted,   Accepted by the Board of Selectmen 
   

______________________________ 
 Colleen Worden    Eileen Sauvageau  

Office Clerk 
      ______________________________ 
      Mark Thibodeau-Chairman 

 

__            _____________________________________ 

Jack Cavolick 
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Documents 
 

 Letter from Crocker Communication  
 

 Email from Bill Stathis 
 

 Chapter 90 request 
 


